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Input on inflationary adjustments to reporting thresholds, contribution limits 

I External Email 

I support adjusting reporting thresholds and contribution limits to reflect the effects of inflation. I believe that 

doing so will not diminish the value of our sunshine laws, even as the work of complying with them will be 

somewhat eased. 
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